
P.O. Box 572836  - Houston, Texas – 77257-2836 

 
 
 

  
Briarbend Homeowners Association Board Meeting 

4/24/12  at  Molinas on Westheimer 6:30pm 
 

 
I. Call to Order- Lauren Sumerville, Outgoing President called the meeting to order 

and announced the purpose of the meeting was to introduce the newly 

elected Board members, thank the outgoing members, and select  positions 

for the coming 2012/13 year.  The meeting was called to order at 6:40pm 

II. Members present were Lauren Summerville, Leigh Adkins, Steve Geis, Jerry 

Nicholson, Ann Berger, Lisa Purdy, Ben Hunter, Mary Spiller-Gebhardt, 

Gordon Richardson, Scott Odom, Bill Maddock, Chad Roberts, Kenze Beyer. 

III. Outgoing Members Steve Geis, Lauren Summerville, and Leigh Adkins were 

thanked for their service to the Board for the past two years.  

IV. New Members Bill Maddock (filling a vacancy and newly elected to two year 

term), Ben Hunter ( filling a vacancy and newly elected to a two year term), 

Lisa Purdy, Chad Roberts, and Ann Berger.  

V. Choosing Positions- existing members were polled as to their choice of positions. 

The results of the poll were as follows: 

Gordon Richardson- President 

Bill Maddock- Vice President 

Mary Spiller-Gebhardt- Secretary 

Kenze Beyer- Treasurer 

Jerry Nicholson- Security 

Ben Hunter- ACC Liaison to the Board 

 Scott Odom- Beautification 

New Members chose the following positions: 

Lisa Purdy- Social 

Ann Berger- Legal 

Chad Roberts- Super Neighborhood 

VI. Time and location of next Regular Board Meeting will be Tuesday June 5, 2012 

at  Mary Spiller-Gebhardt’s home 7902 Chevy Chase at 6:30pm. 

VII. The Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm  
Submitted 6/3/12-  Mary Spiller-Gebhardt- Secretary 


